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Date: 21 December 2010
Reference: 59-7
Direct line: +49 228 815 1687

Mr. Leo Perkowski

Vice Chairman

Project Developer Forum Ltd.
100 New Bridge Street

UK London EC4V 6JA

Sent by e-mail to: office@pd-forum.net

CC to: leo.perkowski@pd-forum.net, martin.enderlin@pd-forum.net, gareth.phillips@carbon-
capital.com

Re.: Feedback - Progress on Decision 2/CMP.5 related to CDM

Dear Mr. Perkowski,

Thank you for your letter to the CDM Executive Board dated 19 November 2010, which has
been made available to the Board.

On behalf of the Executive Board, we would like to thank you for your valuable comments,
provided as feedback on the mandated CDM reforms.

The Board will ensure that the proposed recommendations will be taken into consideration, when
consulting on future improvements of the CDM process.

Yours sincerely,

John Kilani
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board
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